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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

March 12, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: 2006 Qualifying Storm Events
{Submitted via the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Records Center
Web Portal electronic-filing system and by overnight mail)

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to paragraph No. 246 of Final Order No. 6, Docket Nos. UG-040640 et al, Puget Sound
Energy, Inc. ("PSE") provides herewith a detailed report for a qualifying storm event which
occurred on December 13, 2006.

The attached document summarizes PSE’s formal response to, and preliminary costs incurred as
a result of repairing storm damage to PSE’s electric system on December 13, 2006. At this time
it is anticipated permanent storm repairs will continue throughout March, 2007. Once all repair
work is complete and the associated repair costs are finalized, a supplemental Qualifying Events
Report will be submitted.

It should be noted that the total O&M expenses resulting from previous 2006 qualifying events
have reached the $7 million threshold for accounting deferral treatment and, in accordance with
Order No. 6, subsequent eligible 2006 qualifying event repair expenses are being deferred. This
is the eleventh Qualifying Storm Events report for 2006.

If you have any questions regarding the information in this filing, please contact Mark
Wesolowski at (425) 462-3962. Any other questions may be directed to me at (425) 456-2797.

Very truly yours,

Ty —

Karl R. Karzmar
Director, Regulatory Relations
Enclosure




